
MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Livonia Public Schools 
15125 Farmington Road 

Public Hearing 
June 22, 2015 

 
 

President Burton convened the meeting at 6:46 p.m. in the Board Room, 
15125 Farmington Road, Livonia. 

 
Members Present  Tammy Bonifield, Colleen Burton, Dan Centers, Liz Jarvis, 

Mark Johnson, Dianne Laura, Eileen McDonnell 
    
Members Absent  None 
   
Public Hearing – 
Proposed 2015-
2016 Budget & 
Millage Rates 

 Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services, relayed that the purpose of this 
meeting was to provide a public hearing whereby individuals could address 
the Board regarding the proposed 2015-2016 budgets, as well as property 
taxes and proposed millage rates for 2015-2016.  She then presented the 
financial information. 

   
Audience 
Communications 

 Loyd Romick addressed the Board regarding the finances of the school 
district. 

   
Adjournment  President Burton adjourned the meeting at 6:59 p.m. 
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